
Improve Your Navigation 
Skills 

From Paper Charts to GPS 
Based Chartplotters   

Your Santa Barbara chapter of United States Power Squadrons “America’s Boating Club” will 

be teaching “Navigation Using Paper Charts and GPS Based Chartplotters” covering:  chart 

features, plotting a course, dead reckoning navigation, latitude and longitude, planning 

your course, waypoints, GPS position, electronic navigation, 

and chartplotter functions. 

The course is designed as 

an introduction to safe 

navigation for new boaters 

and as a refresher for 

more experienced boaters. 

It is given in two 2-hour 

sessions:  

Schedule: Two sessions, June 

4 and 11, 2024 Tuesdays, 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM   

Price: $40 per person; $15 partner sharing material                       

 

Location:    The classes meet at SB Harbor Marine Center Classroom, above the Post Office 

Contact:      Register on-line at sbsps.net and click on the Boating Courses tab on the banner or use the tab 

below to register or get more information.  Please register early as it is good to know how many 

students will attend beforehand.  Or contact Rich Ciolino at rdciolino@cox.net or 805-682-4543

      

United States Power Squadrons® 

For Boaters by Boaters™ 
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